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CLICK HERE for the  
SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 
 

 
CLICK HERE for the  
LUNCH CALENDAR 
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Sept. 20 Picture Day 
Sept. 24 PTO Meeting 
6:30 OLG 
Oct. 5 Walkathon 
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Jerome was a man of extremes. His real name 
was Eusebius Hieronymus Sophronius. He 
lived to age 91 even though he undertook 
extreme penances. Jerome had a fierce temper 
but an equally intense love of Christ. 
 
CLICK HERE ​ to read about St. Jerome’s life. 
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PTO Links 
CLICK HERE​ ​to sign up to volunteer for the Walkathon. 

CLICK HERE ​ ​to make online donations for the Walkathon with Pledgestar. 
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 Our Lady of Grace  
Athletic Association 

 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
2018-2019 Girls Volleyball Information 
Open Gym will be held for the 5th - 8th grade 
levels.  This will be held next Thursday, 9/13 at the 
following times: 
5/6​th​ Grades: 6:00 – 7:00pm 
7/8​th​ Grades: 7:00 – 8:00pm 
 

Open gyms are ​NOT ​mandatory.  This is simply a time for the older girls to get their feet wet and practice the skills 
they will be looking for during assessments.  ​This will be held in the gym at the Parish of Little Flower.  The 
address is:  
 
5650 Kirby Avenue 
Cincinnati, OH 45239 
 
We will also be holding skill assessments for ​ALL​ grade levels on Saturday, 9/15 at the following times:  
3/4​th​ Grades: 10:00 – 11:00am 
5/6​th​ Grades: 11:00 – 12:00pm 
7/8​th​ Grades: 12:00 – 1:00pm 
 
Assessments ​ARE ​mandatory.  Each player must be evaluated to be placed on a team.   If there are any conflicts, 
please email Dawn Mussig ASAP at mussig7@gmail.com.  
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
OLGAA is selling Larosa's Buddy Cards for $10 each....Enjoy your 
favorites while also supporting OLG Athletics - Stop by the school office 
and pick one up! 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
WE NEED YOUR HELP! OLGAA is looking for 2-3 general board members, as 
well as an executive board and sports coordinator position.  
 
If you're interested, you can reach out to Melinda Miller at 
olgaasecretary@gmail.com for more information. 
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CLICK HERE​ ​for the Crystal Clear Science sign up. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
We're looking for the next class of Bruins. 
 
We love to introduce 8th graders to DePaul Cristo Rey and registration is now 
open for our fall Shadow Days. 
 
CLICK HERE​ ​for information on DePaul Cristo Rey. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
CLICK HERE​ for ​ ​News for 8​th​ Grade Parents​ - 8​th 
Grade Shadow Days, High School Placement Test 
Registration, and High School Placement Test Prep 
Course Registration 
 
CLICK HERE​ ​for​ ​News for all Grade School Parents​ -  
Open House Dates 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Not visited campus yet? Have been here many times but never 
during the regular school day? Either way, you should register for 
an X-perience Day visit to be part of a day at St. X. 
 
CLICK HERE​ ​for information on visiting St. Xavier High School. 
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We are excited to announce Lifetouch will be creating our 
yearbook this year, and they need our help collecting 
photos!  
 
If you attend any OLG events and take photos, please 
send those to​ ​Olgraceyearbook@gmail.com​ ​. The more 
pictures we have, the better the yearbook will be.  
 

If you have questions, please contact Tracy from Lifetouch at ​tshroyer@lifetouch.com​.  
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